
Webmineral Advertiser

1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: minernet@minernet.it
Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2007 02:50 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: minernet update

Hi David,

this is to inform you that today, 2nd January 2007, we have updated  

our web page

www.minernet.it

adding about 30 new species and many nice pictures.

We take the occasion to send you our best wishes for a nice 2007. For minernet.it Sandro 

Maggia and Daniele Respino


